

+ FORMING YOUNG MEN TO BE HOLY AND FAITHFUL PRIESTS FOR THE UNIVERSAL CHURC

+ CLASS OF 2021 +





Christian A. Corona
Diocese of Tyler
Pontifical North American College
Rome, Italy



Jeremy F. Maness Diocese of Dallas Notre Dame Seminary New Orleans, Louisiana



Jared D. Earnest
Diocese of Tyler
Notre Dame Seminary
New Orleans, Louisiana



Isaiah A. Minke
Diocese of Austin
Notre Dame Seminary
New Orleans, Louisiana



Christian F. Hamrick Diocese of Nashville Pontifical North American College Rome, Italy



Nicholas J. Weiss Diocese of Dallas Notre Dame Seminary New Orleans, Louisiana



Andrew J. Hendershott Diocese of Knoxville Stepping out from priestly formation

A TOAST TO OUR GRADUATING SENIORS!

Please join us in congratulating seniors Christian Corona, Jared Earnest, Christian Hamrick, Andrew Hendershott, Jeremy Maness, Isaiah Minke, and Nick Weiss, each of whom received a B.A. degree in Philosophy & Letters from the University of Dallas this past Sunday.

Following the commencement ceremony, a reception was held at the Cardinal Farrell Student Center to honor the new graduates. Well wishers, including the graduates' families, friends, formation faculty and seminary staff, gathered to toast them as they continue their journeys.

Additional kudos to seniors Christian Corona and Andrew Hendershott for each being honored with The Very Reverend Thomas M. Cumiskey, O.P. Memorial Award for Excellence in Philosophy and Letters. This award was bestowed on each of them by the evaluation faculty of Holy Trinity Seminary for having merited the highest level of performance in the classroom.



Joseph A. Dougherty
Diocese of Dallas
Stepping out from priestly formation



Alexander P. Koshakji Diocese of Dallas Notre Dame Seminary New Orleans, Louisiana



Javier Palacios, Jr.
Diocese of Corpus Christi
Pontifical North American College
Rome, Italy



Michael J. Rhodes
Diocese of Austin
Pontifical North American College
Rome, Italy

FAREWELL TO OUR 2ND YEAR PRE-THEOLOGIANS!

Having already earned their undergraduate degrees prior to entering Holy Trinity Seminary, we also congratulate our 2nd Year Pre-Theologians **Joseph Dougherty**, **Alexander Koshakji**, **Javier Palacios** and **Michael Rhodes** for completing their pre-requisite hours in philosophy, undergraduate theology and language through the UD Pre-Theology Program. Our prayers go out to them as they continue their journeys.



DORM RENOVATION PROJECT UPDATE

The response to our dorm renovation project has been tremendous! We are so excited to announce:

ALL 4 HALLS and 46 OF THE 83 ROOMS HAVE BEEN SPONSORED!

As MJ Arienza, a rising senior, stated in <u>his video message</u>, your support assures him and his brother seminarians how much the vocation of the priesthood is loved.

Please visit our <u>Dorm Renovation Project</u> webpage for more details on this exciting project. We need 37 more room sponsored to fully fund this project, so please review the list of saints' rooms still available and consider sponsoring one or more in honor of or in memory of a loved one.

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR HALL AND ROOM SPONSORS AND DONORS!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED THIS SATURDAY

Prior to the painters arriving on Monday, we could use some assistance removing wall-mounted bookshelves, accordion-style closet doors and baseboards. Grab your toolbox and join other volunteers this **Saturday, May 22 at 9 AM** at Holy Trinity Seminary. Questions? Call Sylvia Najera at (972) 815-2422 or email her at snajera@holytrinityseminary.org.



2021 WELCOME BASKETS PROJECT

At the beginning of each fall semester, the Trinitarian Auxiliary presents the seminarians at Holy Trinity Seminary with "welcome baskets" filled with items to help them feel more at home as they move into the seminary.

Donations received through the Auxiliary's annual *Welcome Baskets Project* also provide funding for gifts made to the seminarians at Christmas, Easter and graduation.

To support the Welcome Baskets Project and the seminarians discerning their vocations at Holy Trinity Seminary, click here to make an online donation or scan the QR code below. You may also mail a check made out to "Trinitarian Auxiliary" to Holy Trinity Seminary | 3131 Vince Hagan Dr | Irving, TX 75062 and write "Welcome Baskets" in the memo line.













Donate Now

Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

<u>Holy Trinity Seminary</u> 3131 Vince Hagan Drive, Irving, TX 75062